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City of White Rock

WR19-056 RFP for Litter Pick Up and Garbage Collection Marine Drive
ADDENDUM #2

This addendum forms part of the Request for Proposal referenced above for the Litter Pick Up and Garbage Collection on
Marine Drive. The content of this addendum forms part of WR19-056 and should be considered with the other terms as
presented.

Date: Issued: January 9, 2020

Questions from the mandatory site meeting on January 14, 2020.

Question # 1

Is professional liability required?

Answer: No, this is not needed even though it is written in section 13.1(d).

But commercial liability is required as stated in Section 13 part 1(a) with a limit of not less than
$5,000,000 inclusive per occurrence for bodily injury, (including death) and damage to property
including loss of use thereof.

Question # 2

Is a Letter of Credit required for bonding?

Yes this is required if the selected contractor fails to live up to the contract and the City needs to get
work performed and will draw from the letter of credit to pay for any work the contractor does not
complete or perform.



